
Students in Year 9 have made some beautiful 
clay poppies with Mrs Marsh which are on 
display on the stage.  Thank you all for your 
amazing work.

Principal’s Blog 

Thank you to Mr Dixon for putting together a thoughtful video for students to watch on Thursday which included our 2 
minute silence to show respect and mark Armistice Day.  Some still shots from the video are below.
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Keep in contact:
Email us: enquiries@freeston.outwood.com

Follow us on Twitter:    
@OutwoodFreeston

Our fantastic website:
https://www.freeston.outwood.com/

A WEEK OF REMEMBRANCE

Our Learning Support corridor window is adorned with crosses, each one recognising the men of Normanton who fought and 
died in World War One,  

Local war heroes were detailed and recognised on our Honours Board.  
This display is normally reserved for our students and staff, it is our 
honour to recognise people from our past community.

This week we have come together to remember and pay tribute to those people who have died in wars 
around the world.  We have recognised this in the academy across the week in a variety of ways.  Thank 
you to Mrs Stockton for your work on this.
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